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Good morning! 

 
Please pause for a moment of silence. 

 
Please stand for the pledge. 

 
●​ Students: If you are not planning to come to school on Friday to pick up 

your report card, report cards can be mailed home if you bring a Self Addressed 
Stamped Envelope and turn it in to the front desk. You may also purchase a 
stamped envelope at the front desk or at the snack shack for $1.  
 

●​ During Semester Exams students will NOT be allowed to be checked out during 
the exam period. Students with SIGNED Exemption Letters may leave after 
their exam period is over. You must be picked up or have walked within 20 
minutes of the bell or you will have to come back in the building and return to 
class.  Then someone must come in to check you out to be able to leave.  
 

●​ Students are not allowed to leave campus after testing and then return to 
campus.  To be clear, if you leave campus as a car rider or walker after testing, 
you cannot come back to school, not even to ride the bus home. 
 

●​ Excuses for absences in May must be turned in before Friday.  
 

●​ There will be no breakfast offered on Friday morning. 
 
 

 
Happy Birthday to Gracelynn Zwar & Sophie Disch! 

 
 Thought of the day: 
“The man who does not read has no advantage over the man who cannot read.”  
 
Have a Terrific Tuesday  and remember, we are proud to be a Raider! 
 


